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 12th October 2018

Newsletter 6                                                                                                 

Dear Parents,
‘A bicycle ride around the world begins with a single pedal stroke’
Congratulations to our Stars of the Week:
Ash – Harry for always concentrating in lessons
Oak – Stanley for amazing story writing
Beech – Leia for a fantastic character description
Chestnut – Henry for good learning attitude
Sycamore – Fern for giving 100% to life in Sycamore Class
Thank you very much for attending Parent Consultations this week. I trust that the conversation was useful and you feel better informed about your child and their start to the new year. 

Lunches 

New menus and order forms will be sent home with your children today. Please could completed order forms be returned by Friday of next week. Thank you. 
School Photographer
The photographer will be in school on the morning of Thursday 18th October. If you would like photos taken with pre-school children and/or adults this will be possible from 8.30 am onwards. We will arrange for all children to have an individual photo taken and one with siblings in school. If you do not wish a photo to be taken please advise the office before Thursday. We are using a different company this year; there will be the facility to order online although, of course, you are not obliged to purchase any photos. 
Dates Ahead
Monday 15th –       No Board Games Club

Tuesday 16th –       No Netball Club – due to match at Greentrees



      Sycamore Class Visitor

Wednesday 17th – Football Tournament (Year 3/4)

Thursday 18th –    Individual Photos 



     Bikeability 


     Discos

Friday 19th - 
     Bikeability

Monday 22nd -      Parent Celebration Assembly – invite only
Wednesday 24th – TD day, School Closed to Pupils

Thursday 25th – Friday 2nd Half term holiday

Monday 5th November – School reopens

Have a great weekend. 

Paddy Macey.

